
 

 

 

 

 

 

20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The definitive list of Key Workers as outlined by the government has now been 

published. 

 

We would kindly ask that if believe you are a Key Worker and fall in to one of the 

categories as detailed that you complete the below questionnaire by no later than 6pm 

today, Friday 20th March 2020.  It is important that this information is received to ensure 

the school can meet the needs of all of the children that will be attending.  

 

 Health and social care 

 Education and childcare 

 Key public services 

 Local and national government 

 Food and other necessary goods 

 Public safety and national security 

 Transport 

 Utilities, communication and financial services 

 

Questionnaire link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CJBWWW6  

 

Please click here for further details: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-

educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-

maintaining-educational-provision 

 

If you have any further questions regarding this please email- 

keyworker@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr J Coughlan 
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